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May 27, 2014

State of New Hampshire

Public Utilities Commission

Attn: Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland:

On March 14, 2014 Utilities Analyses LLC, formerly Utilities Analyses, Inc. (“UAL”), filed an
application to renew its New Hampshire electric aggregation services registration. After
conversation with PUC staff, we have since determined that UAL is no longer doing business as an
electricity aggregator in New Hampshire. Consequently, we wish to withdraw the renewal
application filed on March 14 and have no need to renew the now-expired registration of UAL.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact Stephen Spears at email
stephen.d.spears@accenture.com or phone 312.693.4660. Thank you very much for your
assistance.

Sincerely,

Rl | ps.

Ronald J. Roberts
Secretary

Cc:  David Wiesner, NH PUC
David Goyette, NH PUC



